
 

 

  
                                                    

 

‘At Amblecote we achieve because in our pupils we believe.’ 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As a school we are currently working on our Remote Learning Plan for September. Where a 

class, group or small number of pupils need to self-isolate, or if there is a local lock-down 

requiring pupils to remain at home, we will be able to offer immediate remote education. 

In order to support learning at home, we are preparing to support pupils in a number of 

ways: 

 

1. In September all pupils in Pre-School-Year 6 will be 

given information on how to download and join their 

class Dojo. This will be in the front of their reading diary 

if applicable or handed to a parent. Please register 

within 48 hours.  

2. In the event of a bubble being closed or pupils           

self-isolating the linked member of staff will place daily 

tasks in the class folder for the pupils to complete. 

3. The children will be given a home learning book and 

any work posted on the class Dojo can be done in the 

book or uploaded through the class Dojo. Children will 

be expected to complete these activities and staff will 

monitor the work completed. 

4. Printed home learning packs will also be given to children who are sent home          

from school with symptoms.  

5. Where applicable pupils can use their log-ins to continue to access learning through 

RM Unify, TT Rockstars and Doodle Maths and English if applicable. 

 

Class Dojos enable the class teacher to view the completed work, acknowledge it and 

respond to it. The work set can include videos, pictures, sound clips, which will make the 

work more interesting. Work can be set on an on-going basis and pupils can direct questions 

to the linked member of staff. 

Staff will set an appropriate amount of work, about three pieces a day. This may include an 

English activity (reading/ writing/phonics), a maths activity and a topic activity. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, more information will be given in September. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Cook and the Senior Leadership Team 

 

Acting Head Teacher: Mrs J Cook 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 
Amblecote 

Stourbridge 
West Midlands 

DY8 4DQ 
 

Tel: 01384 818335 
info@amblecote.dudley.sch.uk 

Your child’s 

password will 

be here.  


